Skydive Coastal California, Inc. dba Phoenix Area Skydiving
8380 M-119, Harbor Springs, Michigan 49740

July 25, 2014

Richard Wilkie

City of Casa Grande
3225 N. Lear Ave.

Casa Grande, AZ 85122

SUBJECT: Proposal to establish a PLA on airport property

Mr. Wilkie, thank you for reviewing my proposal to land parachutes at the Casa
Grande Municipal Airport. I appreciate the time and consideration that you put into
our proposal. I am also happy to inform you that there are solutions to the small
amount of objections the city has with the proposal.

[ have addressed the solutions in the order that you presented them:

* [ have changed the location of the proposed PLA in the attached, revised
proposal to address your concern. The new PLA is on the South side of the
runway and the Taxiway. Phoenix Area Skydiving is in favor of working with
the airport to make the safest environment possible for all users of the
airport.

*  We are willing to assist in finding insurance for the airport. Please reply with
the name of your insurance company and I will start the process
immediately.

* Jettraffic, while it may not appreciate skydiving, will not stop coming to the
Casa Grande Airport because of the skydiving. Jets encounter skydiving at
many airports around the country and they fly where their owners tell them
to fly. Additionally, Phoenix Area Skydiving will work with the airport to
minimize any negative impact that the skydiving has on any future jet traffic.

Thank you again, Mr. Wilkie, for your anticipated prompt response to our proposal.
[ look forward to a long and mutually beneficial relationship with the airport.

Respectfully,
Luther Kurtz

Phoenix Area Skydiving
Cell: 231-622-2052



